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WELCOME EVENTS FOR NEW
POSTGRADUATE STUDENTS IN PHYSICS
There are events for all students arriving at Imperial College London.  Please see New students | Imperial students | Imperial College London for full information within College.  Some of the main events are the following:
From Saturday 28th September 2024 – Welcome
Welcome by the Vice-Provost, Imperial College Union, Deans, Careers Team, International Student Support Team, etc. See Your first week here | Imperial students | Imperial College London for information.
Wednesday 9th October 2024 - Departmental Welcome Induction Event – LT3
14.00 -15.00 – Welcome Talk for all new postgraduate students in Physics in LT3, Level 1, Blackett Lab. This will include welcomes by the Deputy Head of Department, Head of Department and the Director of Postgraduate Studies.  Heads of groups and other staff and students will be available at the event.

Wednesday 9th October 2024 - Welcome Social Event – Foyer Level 2 Blackett Lab
15.00 -16.30 – Welcome Social event for all new postgraduate students in Physics in our Level 2 Foyer, Blackett Lab. This will be an opportunity to meet fellow students.
Thursday 10th October 2024 – Library Induction – Abdus Salam (Training Room 1)
11.30 -12.30 – Library Induction.

Tuesday 22nd October 2024 – Graduate School Induction – The Great Hall (Sherfield building)
12.30 -14.45 – Graduate School induction - Doctoral Student's Welcome Events | Imperial students | Imperial College London


Basic Safety Induction – Done through Panopto

You will be able to access it through the Safety Website.  It is for all students in Department.

Safe Lab Practice – Done through Panopto
You will be able to access it through the Safety Website.  This is for those of you that will be using the Labs.

Risk Assessment Foundation Training (RAFT) – Done through Panopto
You will be able to access it through the Safety Website.  This is for everybody in the Department.

